
November 25, 2014 

Tuesday, November 25, 2014 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30 

a.m. with Supervisors Brock, Stevenson and Carpenter present and accounted for; Chairman Brock 

presiding. 

Sheriff John Halferty asked the Supervisors to approve an agreement with MorphoTrak, Inc. for 

technical support of the Sheriff’s electronic finger print software.  The contract is in the amount of $2,482 and 

will be effective 1/1/2015 through 12/31/2015. 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Stevenson to approve an agreement between Jasper County and 

MorphoTrak, LLC for technical support of the Sheriff’s electronic finger printing software in the amount of 

$2,482.00. 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER, BROCK 

 Human Resources Director, Dennis Simon asked the Board to approve the hiring of three Temporary 

Part-time Snow Plow Drivers for the Secondary Roads Department. 

 Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Carpenter to adopt Resolution 14-52, a hiring resolution certifying 

the following appointment to the Auditor for payroll implementation: 

DEPARTMENT POSITION EMPLOYEE PAY RATE RANGE/STEP EFFECTIVE DATE 

Secondary Roads Temp. Part-Time 
Snow Plow Driver 

Wesley Arkema $16.00 Hire-in 12/01/2014 

Secondary Roads Temp. Part-Time 
Snow Plow Driver 

Ryan Van Manen $16.00 Hire-in 12/01/2014 

Secondary Roads Temp. Part-Time 
Snow Plow Driver 

Benjamin Frahm $16.00 Hire-in 12/01/2014 

 

YEA:  CARPENTER, STEVENSON, BROCK 

A complete copy of the resolution is on file in the Office of the Jasper County Auditor. 

 Pam Olson from the Engineer’s Office asked the Board to approve a new non-parking zone located at 

North 33rd Avenue East and East 28th St N. 

 Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Stevenson to adopt Resolution 14-53 to place a No Parking Zone 

located at N 33rd Ave E and E 28th St N in Sections 23 & 24 – 80N-19W of Newton Township in Jasper 

County. 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER, BROCK 

A complete copy of the Resolution is on file in the Office of the Jasper County Auditor. 

 Kristie Wildung spoke to the Supervisors about an issue claiming that the County Engineer’s Office 

cleaned out a ditch adjacent to her property causing major erosion of land on her property and her 

unsuccessful attempt to get a resolution to the problem from the Engineer’s Office.  The Supervisors said 

they would go out and take a look at the issue and proceed from there. 

 Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Stevenson to approve Board of Supervisors minutes for 

November 18, 2014. 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER, BROCK 

 There were no Board appointments. 



 Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Stevenson to adjourn the Tuesday, November 25, 2014 Board of 

Supervisors meeting. 

YEA: BROCK, STEVENSON, CARPENTER 

 

______________________________________  _____________________________________ 
     Dennis Parrott, Auditor       Joe Brock, Chairman 
 

 


